
 

 
 

Free School Meals Update 
 

The first batch of Free School Meals vouchers have been sent out. 
Last week the government launched their own scheme which we will 

now use. Make sure that you let us have your most up to date contact 

details via FSM@mcauley.org.uk. If your circumstances have changed you 

may be able to apply for Free School Meals.  You can use this link for 

further information and how to apply via your local council  
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
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